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Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise Reopens Two Service Plazas Closed for Hurricane Dorian 

OCOEE, Fla. – Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise has reopened two of three service plazas that were 

previously closed for safety precautions in anticipation of Hurricane Dorian. 

“We are glad to have two of the three service plazas reopened so that we can resume providing 

comfort and convenience to travelers along Florida’s Turnpike,” said Nicola Liquori, Executive 

Director of Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise. “Forecasts have determined Hurricane Dorian is no 

longer a sizable threat for operations at our West Palm Beach and Fort Drum service plaza 

locations, and we hope to reopen Fort Pierce as soon as it is safe to do so.” 

The reopened service plazas are: 

• West Palm Beach – Fuel pumps and the convenience store will reopen at 7 p.m. 

 

• Fort Drum – Fuel pumps and the convenience store will reopen at 8 p.m. 

 

Food services at both locations will be available tomorrow, making seven of the eight service 

plazas under Florida’s Turnpike fully operational. The Fort Pierce Service Plaza remains closed 

for a weather-related event. 

Florida’s Turnpike had closed three plazas based on forecasts for each plaza’s geographical 

location.  

For information about traffic conditions, please visit https://fl511.com. You can also download 

the Florida 511(FDOT Traffic) mobile app online.  

 

### 

mailto:Angela.Starke@dot.state.fl.us
https://fl511.com/

